
Could your business support our school?


Twice the Billingshurst Primary School Community Association has been delighted to receive 
generous donations from Centrica/British Gas, which funded the school’s new sensory room and 
is now in progress towards funding new KS1 outdoor equipment. This only came about because a 
family at the school applied for the funding from their employer. We are so grateful they took the 
initiative and considered supporting BPS! 


Could you do the same? 


Does your company offer community funding, grants, or corporate social responsibility schemes 
that BPS could access? Can you put forward the BPSCA for consideration, or give us information 
about making an application? We’d love to hear from you at bpsca@billingshurstprimary.co.uk


Thank you! 


The new sensory room
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